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Hello everyone! I hope you are all enjoying your summer. School is starting soon 
which means calendars will be cram packed full of sports, school functions, 4-H meet-
ings and events. So,  I decided to give monthly newsletters a try to help keep everyone 
up to speed with  dates, events, results, or important information. I am hoping the 
newsletter is a big hit and is more eye catching than just a boring old email. As you all 
know, we are currently without an Ag agent and FCS agent. With that being said, 
things in the office are a little more hectic than normal but everything is being taken 
care of. This 4-H year will be an adjustment for both parents, 4hers, and this office as 
we have never had both agent positions vacant at the same time. I hope you enjoy the 
first edition of the 4-H Newsletter.  

The Teen Leadership group will be having a community wide garage sale on August 
18, 2017 starting at 7:30am. VIP Shopping is August 17th from 4-6pm with a $5 cover 
charge.  On August 19th, everything is 50% off during the hours of 8am-10am.  
PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH EVERYONE YOU KNOW! The 
money raised from this garage sale goes towards The Leadership Trip to Seattle 
Washington in 2018. If you have any questions or comments please get in touch with 
Christy Seidenberger or Jennifer Seidenberger.   
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4-H Connect and Enrollment 

With school starting soon, that also means that its getting closer to enrollment time 
for 4-H. August 1, 2017 everyone registered on 4-H connect will become INACTIVE.  
For a few weeks, 4-H connect will be closed so it can be updated and prepared for the 
upcoming 4-H year.. Enrollment will start September 1, 2017. Keep in mind that my 
email list comes from 4H connect, so if you want to get updates regarding anything 
and everything 4H register your kids as soon as you can so you don’t miss out.. If you 
know of anyone who might be interested in 4-H please encourage them to sign up and 
give it a try. Let them know that 4-H is not just about showing livestock, and that 
there are programs to fit everyone’s interest.  

D-6 Photography Contest  8/24-8/27 

4-H Enrollment 9/1/17 

Awards Banquet 8/25/17 

Important Dates 

Dove Hunt 9/20/17 


